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Dear Applicant

On behalf of the governors of Alexandra Nursery School and Under Threes Centre, I would like to thank you for your expression of interest in the post of Head Teacher. This post has become vacant due to the forthcoming retirement of our Head Teacher.

The Governors are looking for an inspirational leader with good interpersonal skills, to maintain and develop the ‘Outstanding’ standard of teaching and learning for our children.

Our school is a friendly, caring school where we provide a diverse education in a safe and supportive environment, which reflects our logo “celebrating our differences”.

We are split over two sites with our two year olds based at the nearby Alexandra Children’s Centre

The majority of pupils are from minority ethnic groups. For many English is an additional language.

In excess of 20 languages are used in school by both pupils and parents. 

The School has a High Needs Base for 6 children with complex needs plus a number of pupils needing additional support.

With a committed team of governors, leadership team and staff we ensure that Alexandra Nursery continues to be ‘A rich community of learners striving for excellence and celebrating success.’

To assist you with your application I would like to draw your attention to our website www.alexandra-nursery.org.uk where you will find the latest Ofsted report and information about the school.

You are most welcome to make an informal visit to school. Please contact the Head Teacher Mrs B Kenny 01204 332678 to make the necessary arrangements

Yours faithfully 

Lynn Stokes 

Chair of Governors

Martha Street, Willows Lane, Bolton, BL3 4AH

Tel: 01204 332678 FAX: 01204 332679

Under 3’s Centre: 01204 332677

EMAIL: staff@alexandra.bolton.sch.uk
WEBSITE: www.alexandra-nursery.org.uk
Headteacher:Mrs Barbara Kenny T.Cert.B.Phil(ed)


